Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 1:27 PM

To: ‘Joe Schaaf'

Subject: RE: EZ Serve 100877, 525 W. A St., Hayward - Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring / SCM
/ PPS

Joseph,

Thanks for the notice on the coordinated gw monitoring; it should help get a clearer snap shot of the vicinity (Please keep
it going in the future!). In regards to the time extension to February 28"; it’s longer than we generally like to see.
However, because a good report should help move the site forward, so that it’s not an endless cycle of monitoring, |
wanted to approve your request. Please use this email as acceptance of the revised date. Questions? Let me know.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Joe Schaaf [mailto:jschaaf@geoenviroservices.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 12:30 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: EZ Serve 100877, 525 W. A St., Hayward - Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring / SCM / PPS

Hi Mark,

1. GESI will be onsite on Tuesday January 25, 2010 to complete semi-annual groundwater monitoring. As
requested in your 8/16/10 letter, we have coordinated these activities with Hydro Analysis the consultant for
Prime Properties at 580 W. A St. | believe they will be onsite next week also.

We will be sampling all accessible wells.

2. We are still preparing the SCM / preferential pathway study for the project. | realize it is late. We are
requesting time extension until 2/28/11.

Thank you,

Joseph P. Schaaf, P.G., C.Hg.
GEOENVIRO SERVICES, INC.
P.O. Box 7330

Ventura, CA 93006-7330

P: 805-642-1668

F: 805-642-9331

C: 805-258-9284






